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Senator Elaine Phillips (R-Manhasset, pictured center) recently met with representatives of

the Henry Viscardi School at the State Capital.  Located in Albertson, the school serves

nearly 170 severely physically disabled children from across Long Island and the region who

cannot be accommodated at their local school district.

Senator Phillips met with representatives to discuss the invaluable services the school

provides to the region, as well as budget and legislative issues affecting the school.  
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